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Dear Parents and Guardians,

April 13th begins our Remote Learning plan for the students.  On the class webpage and attached to this email are the packets and schedule you will need for your children.  The packets will be the CORE of the Remote Learning.  Places for packet pick up on on the Class webpage and the email I sent out April 7.

Please read the schedule carefully.  I will be available during office hours.  11-12 and 1-2 on Monday, Tuesday -Friday 11-12, next week.  During office hours you can contact me via email, or Remind with questions and/or tips on how to help your children.  I'd like to have a GoogleMeet on Monday at 11:30 with the children, to see how things are going.

Packets and work will be returned when we get back to school.  But, I will check in with you to make sure they are doing it.

In the schedule, there may be choices of apps on ClassLink that we haven't tried in class.  That is okay!  I set them up.  For example, IXL is a GREAT program I learned.  It is a great option in all subjects on the schedule.

So this week is a work in progress. Please be patient as you all have been!  I am here to help you the best I can.  Contact me with all concerns and tech issues.

One note:  We are working through April vacation, therefore all students are required to do their remote learning.  We are now getting out June 17th.

No school Friday, April 10th.  Remote learning resumes April 13.

Another Note:  Please follow the assignments that are scheduled, math begins on Day 6 in the packet.  So please read carefully.  Also, a 
follow up email will have the rest of the assignments.

Class Webpage
www.mrmorano224.weebly.com


Sincerely,
Mr. Morano


Darin Morano- M.Ed.
East Taunton Elementary School

